Copy and paste the information below, and share 
with your decision makers.

GovRAMP Membership
Make the Case Letter
Dear [insert name],
I’m reaching out about our organization’s GovRAMP membership. As the new membership cycle begins June 1, I’m requesting your approval to renew or upgrade our participation as a Third-Party Assessment Organization (3PAO).
GovRAMP is a nonprofit initiative that connects trusted private sector partners with public sector organizations to advance cloud security. For 3PAOs, GovRAMP provides visibility, access, and resources that help deepen relationships with service providers and expand influence across the government compliance ecosystem.
This past year, GovRAMP has supported our team through:
· A listing on the GovRAMP Assessor Page, visible to all participating governments and providers
· Invitations to the 3PAO Advisory Council and working groups
· Early access to RAMPxchange for industry connection and collaboration
· Dedicated liaison support from GovRAMP’s engagement team
· Exclusive features in blog content, events, and member directories
· Access to public sector roundtables and Summit sponsorship opportunities
· Tiered discounts for Summit registration and event participation
Membership begins at just [insert your membership dues rate] annually and includes benefits that support both client acquisition and strategic influence. It’s a platform for our team to stay current, visible, and integrated within a trusted cybersecurity framework adopted by governments nationwide.
I believe this continued investment will position us to expand our public sector presence while remaining a valued partner in secure technology adoption. I’d greatly appreciate your approval by [insert date].
Sincerely,
[your name]
